
 

"Polish Waters" State Water Holding (Państwowe Gospodarstwo Wodne "Wody 

Polskie") 

Regional Water Management Board in Białystok 

ul. Jana Klemensa Branickiego 17A, 15-085 Białystok 

phone: +48 (85) 73 30 320 | e-mail: bialystok@wody.gov.pl www.wody.gov.pl 

 

Białystok, 5 July 2021  

 

BI.RPC.5032.14.2021         

Notice to Skippers No. 15/2021 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law 

 (consolidated text: Dz.U./Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 624) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 

December 2000 on inland navigation (consolidated text: Dz.U./Journal of Laws/ of 2019, item 

1568, as amended), the "Polish Waters" National Water Holding, Regional Water Management 

Board in Białystok informs that: 

 

as of 5 July this year at km 150+457 of the Narew River waterway (town Ostrołęka) due 

to the improved hydrological situation, the entire width of the river bed is now available for 

navigation.  

 

Notice to Skippers No. 13/2021 of 22 June 2021, is no longer valid.  

 

For more information on navigational conditions, contact the Water Supervisory Office 

in Ostrołęka, available from Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  

(tel. 29 764 20 96) or refer to the information published on the website: bialystok.wody.gov.pl 

in the tab "Notice to Skippers". 

 
Andrzej Chodkiewicz  

Z-ca Dyrektora PGW Wody Polskie  

RZGW w Białymstoku 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


